
From: Gudula Bauer   
Sent: June 28, 2011 8:44 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Request of Observation RE: EB-2011-0118  
 
To whom it may concern;  
   
I would like to submit our contact information as observers of the "Application by Hydro One  
Networks Inc. for a Six Month Exemption  
from the Timelines for the Connection of Micro-Embedded Generators" according to an email we 
received on 6/26/2011.  
 
 
Cornelius and Gudula Bauer 

 




